Docket Nos. 50-317
50-318

Baltimore Gas and Electric Company

ATTN: Mr. A. E. Lundvall, Jr.
Vice President, Supply

P. 0. Box 1475

Baltimore, Maryland 21203

Gentlemen:
Subject: Combined Inspection 50-317/82-02 and 50-318/82-02

}’Ms refers to your March 17, 1982 letter replying to our February 16, 1982
etter

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions. Those
actions will be examined during future NRC inspections.

We understand that for future work under the requirements identified in
Violation A.2 and your response thereto, controls will be applied to assure
proper reference to, compliance with, and code inspection under the code(s)
fnvolved. If our understanding is incorrect, please contact us within 7
days of your receipt of this letter

Your cooperation is appreciated.

Sincerely,
Original Signed By:

”

/ / &¢7»¢z o

Richard W. Starostéckif Director

Division of Project afid Resident
Programs

ec:
R. M. Douglass, Manager, Quality Assurance

L. B. Russell, Plant Superintendent

. Sydnor, General Supervisor, Operations 0A

. C. L. DOlson, Principal Engineer

. A. Tiernan, Manager, Nuclear Power

. E. Denton, General Supervisor, Training and Technical Services
N. J. Bowmaker, Vice President, General Services

Public Document Room (PDR)

Local Public Document Room (LPDR)

Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)

NRC Resident Inspector

State of Maryland (2)
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